
DSC Faculty Meeting 
August 19, 2008 

499 DSL – 3:30 PM 
 

I. Meeting of the DSC Faculty was held on Tuesday, August 19, 2008, DSC 
Director Max Gunzburger presided. 

 
II. The following faculty members attended the meeting: P. Beerli, A.El-Azab, 

G. Erlebacher, M. Navon, G. Naylor, H. Nymeyer, J. Peterson, T. Plewa,        
S. Shangbhag, D. Slice, X. Wang, M. Ye.  Also present were J. Wilgenbusch. 
 

III. The following faculty members were absent:  R. Tempone. 
 

IV. Announcements and Discussion: 
 
Gordon Erlebacher discussed the proposal for the new Undergraduate 
Program.  The timeline to have it in place is Fall 2009. 
 
Dr. Gunzburger discussed hiring. 
 

V. There was no new business. 
 
      VI.       Meeting was adjourned. 


